
‭Meeting Minutes‬
‭April 18, 2024‬

‭1.‬ ‭A date has been set for the Gr.6 coming into Jr.High orientation. April 25, 2024 at‬
‭8:00pm in the Jr. High gym. Information will go out to those parents.‬

‭2.‬ ‭May 7, 2024 is the School Council Division meeting in Magrath. Thanks to Katie‬
‭Ryan from our council who will be attending.‬

‭3.‬ ‭May 21-24 is the Grade 9 Drama Play Aladdin. We would love to find a way to‬
‭better promote our Drama program. Maybe inviting grades ⅚ from the‬
‭Elementary School who will be coming into Jr. High.‬

‭4.‬ ‭May 23, 2024 is the date for Jr. High Track and Field. We hope for good weather!‬
‭5.‬ ‭Watch for an email coming from the School regarding student behaviour. Mr.‬

‭Heggie will try to be better about communicating in a Monthly letter.‬
‭6.‬ ‭We are happy to report that the numbers are up for Parents using Powerschool!‬
‭7.‬ ‭Alana Sala gave us a quick update on our Casino progress. We are not sure why‬

‭but the Corporate Registries have mis filed our paperwork, or didn’t file it. We are‬
‭trying to figure out what went wrong and fix that. Hopefully it will get sorted‬
‭quickly and continue to progress. It puts our timeline back which is unfortunate.‬

‭8.‬ ‭As a council we are taking treats to the school Wednesday May 15, 2024 to show‬
‭our appreciation for all they do! As the school year ends please feel free to‬
‭tell/show your child’s Teachers how much you appreciate all the work they put in.‬
‭They truly want every student to succeed!‬

‭9.‬ ‭Our next meeting will be the last of the year and is our AGM! We have members‬
‭at large positions that can be filled! We love having as many parents as possible‬
‭at our meetings so we can better give the school an idea of parents' wants,‬
‭concerns and praise!‬‭May 16th 8:00pm at the Jr. High‬


